

KIỂM TRA CHẤT LƯỢNG HỌC KỲ II NĂM HỌC 2018- 2019
MÔN: TIẾNG ANH 7 (CHƯƠNG TRÌNH 10 NĂM)

Thời gian: 45 phút (không kể thời gian giao đề)

Điểm của toàn bài		Họ tên, chữ ký giáo viên chấm	Số phách
Bảng số	Bảng chữ		
			Bài KT gồm có tờ

Part III. Choose the word that has the underlined part pronounces differently from the rest.

9. A. chair B. cheap C. chorus D. child
10. A. would B. about C. round D. out
11. A. few B. new C. knew D. sew
12. A. wear B. fair C. clear D. square
13. A. cell B. center C. city D. cube.

9.	10.	11.	12.	13.
----	-----	-----	-----	-----

Part IV. Choose the best answer A, B, C or D.

14. They were surprised _____ the news.
A. for B. with C. at D. on
15. She failed the test _____ she studied hard.
A. despite B. in spite of C. even D. although
16. _____ does the bus run?
A. How B. How many C. How often D. What time
17. There is nothing very _____ to do in that small town.
A. interest B. interested C. interesting D. interestingly
18. _____ is only a short walk from my house to the cinema.
A. There B. It C. This D. That
19. We are really _____ about going to the cinema tonight.
A. excited B. fond C. interested D. bored
20. I _____ TV at 8 o'clock tonight.

- A. watch B. will watch C. watched D. will be watching
 21. The black hover scooter is Ba's. _____ is red.
 A. I B. Me C. My D. Mine

14.	15.	16.	17.
18.	19.	20.	21.

Part V. Put the verbs in brackets into the correct form.

22. Don't worry. If we (not/understand) _____ the lesson, the teacher will explain it again.
 23. At this time tomorrow we (fly) _____ to Ho Chi Minh City.
 24. Up to now, we (complete) _____ four tests.
 25. I hope it (not/rain) _____ tonight.

22.	23.
24.	25.

Part VI. Give the correct form of the words in capitals.

26. The book was so _____ that I couldn't finish it. BORE
 27. He is so sad because the film ended _____. HAPPY
 28. The beaches in Viet Nam are really _____ and beautiful. PEACE
 29. Air _____ is a big problem in most big cities. POLLUTE
 30. We should reduce the use of _____ at home. ELECTRIC

26.	27.
28.	29.
30.	

Part VII. Read the text and then choose the best answer A, B, C or D.

Every year, thousands of people come to Edinburgh, the capital city of Scotland, to be part of the Edinburgh Festival. For three weeks very August and September the city is filled with actors and artists from all over the world. They come to Edinburgh for the biggest arts festival in Britain. During this time, the streets of the city are alive with music and dance from early in the morning until late at night. You can even see artists painting pictures on the streets.

Tens of thousands of tourists come to the festival to see new films and plays and to hear music played by famous musicians. This year, you can see over five hundred performances with actors from more than forty countries.

The tickets for these performances are quite cheap, and it is usually easier to see your favourite star in Edinburgh than it is in London. So come to Edinburgh next summer!

31. How many people come to attend the Edinburgh Festival every year?

- A. Thousand people B. Thousands of people
- C. Some people D. Few people

32. How long does the Edinburgh Festival last?

- A. Two months B. Three months
- C. Three weeks D. For 3 weeks every August and September

33. What can you even see artists doing on the streets?

- A. Playing the guitar on the streets.
- B. Singing songs on the streets.
- C. Painting pictures on the streets.
- D. Dancing on the streets.

34. How many performances can people see this year?

- A. Tens of thousands B. Thousands
- C. Some people D. Over five hundreds

35. How much are the tickets for these performances?

- A. quite cheap B. very expensive
- C. not cheap D. quite expensive

Part VIII. Complete the second sentence so that it has the same meaning as the first one.

36. We will use sources of energy more effectively in the future.

→ Sources of energy

37. What is the distance between Thai Nguyen and Ha Noi?

→ How far.....?

38. Old car tires are recycled to make shoes and sandals.

→ People

39. What is the price of the first class ticket?

→ How much.....?

40. Is this book yours?

→ Is

The end

ĐỀ 12-I. Choose the words, which has underlined part pronounced differently

- | | | | |
|---------------------------|-----------------------|-------------------------|-------------------------|
| 1. A. celebr <u>ation</u> | B. poll <u>ution</u> | C. sol <u>ution</u> | D. sugges <u>tion</u> |
| 2. A. <u>b</u> iogas | B. bul <u>b</u> | C. clim <u>b</u> | D. prohi <u>b</u> itive |
| 3. A. <u>h</u> our | B. <u>h</u> ilarious | C. veh <u>i</u> cle | D. ex <u>h</u> hausted |
| 4. A. <u>f</u> estival | B. <u>h</u> elicopter | C. ill <u>e</u> gal | D. <u>e</u> nergy |
| 5. A. stat <u>i</u> on | B. plan <u>e</u> | C. pan <u>e</u> l | D. dan <u>g</u> erous |
| 6. A. wash <u>e</u> d | B. need <u>e</u> d | C. nak <u>e</u> d | D. pollut <u>e</u> d |
| 7. A. availab <u>l</u> e | B. celebrat <u>e</u> | C. consumpt <u>i</u> on | D. performanc <u>e</u> |
| 8. A. cultur <u>a</u> l | B. densit <u>y</u> | C. energ <u>y</u> | D. machin <u>e</u> ry |

1	2	3	4
5	6	7	8

II. Give the correct tense of the verbs in parentheses.

- Keep silence! The students (learn) lesson.
- Last week I (visit) Art museum with our classmates.
- At 8.00 tonight she (do) her Maths homework.
- His family used (live) in Italy when he was a child.
- They (build) this amusement park for 2 years.

1	2	3
4	5	

III. Choose the correct option A, B, C or D to complete the sentences.

2. Choose the best option to complete the following sentences.(1pt)

- We have live in this city _____ two years.
A. with B. for C. since D. in
- Coal, oil and natural gas are _____ energy sources.
A. unlimited B. safe C. non-renewable D. dangerous
- Hydro power is renewable source of energy because it comes from _____.
A. the sun B. the wind C. water D. dams
- It is dangerous _____ quickly.
A. driving B. drove C. to drive D. driven
- _____ his family was rich, he lived simply.
A. Because B. Despite C. Although D. Therefore
- Sorry, the traffic is terrible today. I'm _____ the bus. I will arrive in 30 minutes.
A. in B. of C. on D. by
- We haven't met him _____ 2012.
A. for B. to C. in D. since
- Travelling by air is expensive. _____, it is fast and comfortable.
A. Therefore B. However C. Although D. Despite
- I _____ go on foot when I was in primary school.
A. have to B. used to C. can D. may
- In the future, the solar energy _____ more popular.
A. will use B. will be use C. will be used D. will be turning

1	2	3	4	5
6	7	8	9	10

KIỂM TRA CHẤT LƯỢNG HỌC KỲ II NĂM HỌC 2017 - 2018
MÔN: TIẾNG ANH 7 (CHƯƠNG TRÌNH 10 NĂM)

Thời gian: 45 phút (không kể thời gian giao đề)

Điểm của toàn bài		Họ tên, chữ ký giáo viên chấm	Số phách
Bảng số	Bảng chữ		
			Bài KT gồm có tờ

Part I. Listen and tick the box. There is one example.

Part III. Choose the word that has the underlined parts pronounced differently from the rest.

11. A. traffic B. plane C. station D. safe
12. A. ahead B. head C. near D. health
13. A. opened B. played C. wanted D. returned
14. A. fly B. scary C. energy D. comedy
15. A. creative B. collect C. cooking D. recycle

11.	12.	13.	14.	15.
-----	-----	-----	-----	-----

Part IV. Choose the best answer A, B, C or D.

16. Nga used to _____ her homework late in the evening.

- A. does B. do C. doing D. did

17. I like the film very much! The characters are unforgettable and the _____ is gripping.

- A. plot B. style C. acting D. action

18. He thinks elephants are _____ animals.

- A. fascinated B. fascinating C. fascinates D. fascinate

19. _____ the traffic was bad, I arrived on time.

A. Despite B. In spite of C. However D. Although

20. It's a beautiful day, _____ ?

A. does it B. doesn't it C. isn't it D. is it

16.	17.	18.	19.	20.
-----	-----	-----	-----	-----

Part V. Give the correct form of the words in brackets.

21. My mother liked the _____ of that young pianist. ((PERFORM))

22. Tet is the most important _____ of Vietnamese people. (FESTIVE)

23. The end of the film was so _____. (MOVE)

24. The world's population is growing _____. (QUICK)

25. Life must be _____ in the slum. (DIFFICULTY)

21	22
23	24
25	

Part VI. Read the following passage and answer True (T) or False (F) for each sentence.

The Vietnamese people celebrate the New Year (Tet) on the first three days of the January according to the lunar calendar. To prepare for Tet, these days, they often paint and decorate their houses. They buy a lot of fruit, flowers and make many delicious dishes. They make sticky rice cakes because they are their traditional cakes. People who work a long distance away try to get home on these days. On the first day of Tet, people often offer these good fruit and food to their ancestors and after that the whole families enjoy the food. They also visit pagodas, temples, their relatives and friends. Children are very happy to get lucky money from the adults. There are a lot of traditional games and contests at Tet such as rice-cooking, fire-making, water-fetching, buffalo-fighting. They are really interesting. People enjoy themselves very much on this occasion.

26. The Vietnamese people celebrate the New Year (Tet) on the first day of the January according to the lunar calendar.

27. People often paint and decorate their houses after Tet.

28. They buy a lot of fruit, flowers and make many delicious dishes.

29. On the first day of Tet, people often offer these good fruit and food to their ancestors.

30. Children are given lucky money from the adults.

26.	27.	28.	29.	30.
-----	-----	-----	-----	-----

Part VII. Read the text and choose the best answer A, B, C or D.

Yesterday, on the way home from school, I saw an accident. A boy was run over by a taxi when he was riding his bicycle. The boy's leg was broken and it was bleeding badly. Someone there tried to stop the bleeding. They put pressure on it and held it tight. A man used his mobile phone to call the emergency service. Some minutes later, an ambulance arrived and sent the boy to the hospital. Two policemen came to the scene immediately. Some people told the police that the taxi driver was driving at a very high speed when the accident happened. Some others began talking about the traffic accidents these days and blamed the increasing number of accidents on the roads for careless driving and drunk drivers.

31. What did the writer see yesterday?

- A. A fire B. An accident C. A fighting D. A storm

32. The accident happened between a taxi and _____.

- A. a bus B. a car C. a bicycle D. a motorbike

33. The boy was sent to the hospital by _____.

- A. a car B. a man C. an ambulance D. a policeman

34. What part of his body was hurt? – His _____.

- A. arm B. leg C. head D. shoulder

35. How was the driver driving when the accident happened? – Very _____.

- A. A slowly B. fast C. carefully D. well

31	32.	33.	34.	35.
----	-----	-----	-----	-----

Part VIII. Rewrite the following sentences using the words given.

36. They will build a new school next month.

- A new school

37. My uncle often went to work by motorbike last year, but now he doesn't.

- My uncle used

38. The distance from Thai Nguyen to Ha Noi is 80 km.

- It

39. Although the film begins with a terrible disaster, it has a happy ending.

- In spite of

40. They found the film exciting.

- They were

The end

Total mark: 40 : 4 = 10

VII. Rewrite the following sentences.

1. I was tired last night. I stayed up late to watch a game show (Although)
- Although
2. Ho Chi Minh City is larger than Ha Noi (smaller)
- Hanoi is
3. The distance from Ho Chi Minh city to Phu Quoc Island is about 300km.
It is
4. Road users should obey traffic rules strictly.
Traffic rules
5. Be careful or you'll hurt yourself.
If you are
6. We will use smart means of transport in the future.
Smart means of transport
7. Mr Hai didn't go to work yesterday because of his sickness.
Because Mr Hai
8. Although I was tired. I stayed up late to do homework.
- In spite of
9. Travelling by plane is more comfortable than travelling by train.
- Travelling by train is.....
10. I spent 15 minutes to go to school by bike.
It took
12. Road users should obey traffic rules strictly.
Traffic rules
13. I didn't go to school yesterday because I was sick.
I was sick.....
14. Biogas will solve the problem of indoor pollution.
The problem
15. I haven't seen the driverless before.
This is the first time.....
16. I find the film "Avatar" interesting.
I am
17. She often went to school on foot when she was a child.
She used.....
18. You should turn off the electricity appliances being leaving the house.
The electricity appliances should.....
19. How much is this hover scooter?
What is.....?
20. Despite the being expensive, driverless cars are still popular.
Although.....